
From: em3frank@fairpoint.net 

Date: September 10, 2021 at 11:49:20 AM CDT 

To: Dawn Brown <dawn.brown@ceresenv.com> 

Subject: [External] 3rd place on contract list 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 

unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

 

 

September 10, 2021 

 

To: Dawn Brown 

CERES 

Disaster Removal and Disposal Services 

 

Franklin County BOCC and Emergency Management has awarded your agency the contract for disaster 

removal and disposal services. The contract is included as an attachment to this email and a hard copy 

will be mailed to you. Please sign page 15  scan and email back to me. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  I look forward to working with you. 

Sincerely, 

Pamela Brownell 

 

Pamela Brownell 

Franklin County Emergency Director 
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From: em3frank@fairpoint.net [mailto:em3frank@fairpoint.net]  
Sent: Friday, September 10, 2021 11:36 AM 
To: Ashley Ramsay (aramsay@crowdergulf.com) <aramsay@crowdergulf.com> 
Subject: 2nd place award of contract. 
Importance: High 
 

 

 

September 10, 2021 

 

To: John Ramsay 

Crowder Gulf 

Disaster Removal and Disposal Services 

 

Franklin County BOCC and Emergency Management has awarded your agency the contract for disaster 

removal and disposal services. The contract is included as an attachment to this email and a hard copy 

will be mailed to you. Please sign page 15 and scan and email back to me. Just so you know your agency 

and SDR were tied ,but their prices were a little cheaper. I personal want to thank you for all you did for 

Franklin County during hurricane Michael. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  I look forward to working with you. 

Sincerely, 

Pamela Brownell  

 

Pamela Brownell 

Franklin County Emergency Director  
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From: em3frank@fairpoint.net <em3frank@fairpoint.net>  
Sent: Friday, September 10, 2021 12:28 PM 
To: 'al@sourtherndr.com' <al@sourtherndr.com> 
Subject: contract award 
Importance: High 
 

 

 

 

September 10, 2021 

 

To: Al McClaran 

SDR 

Disaster Removal and Disposal Services 

 

Franklin County BOCC and Emergency Management has awarded your agency the contract for disaster 

removal and disposal services. The contract is included as an attachment to this email and a hard copy 

will be mailed to you. Please sign page 15  scan and email back to me. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  I look forward to working with you. 

Sincerely, 

Pamela Brownell  

 

Pamela Brownell 

Franklin County Emergency Director  
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